
 

 

Manhattan Family Church: Spanish language Divine Principle workshop Saturday  
 
Miilhan Stephens 
August 19, 2022 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our lectures to be held on Saturday, August 20, 2022, at, 4W 43, 

Manhattan, between 5th and 6th avenue - Bryant Park Train Stop, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 

This seminar is organized by the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) - Latino 

Community. 

 

The meeting will promote a guide for strengthening families by teaching and sharing family values and 

the vision of Father and Mother Moon for Lasting Peace. Our studies and experience will enhance and 

enrich our lives as couples and elevate our relationships. When we as families unite wholeheartedly with 

a clear mindset, we can raise our society to new heights of unity as one Family under God. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please email: ministeriolatinos1@gmail.com or 

call the person who invited you. 

 

The suggested donation is $10 per person 

 

We look forward to meeting you in Manhattan, NY. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Prof. Rafael Sánchez 

 

National Coordinator 

Latino Ethnic Community 


